February 13, 1981

Mr. A.R. Esraelian

85 Eighth Avenue

Mew York, New York 10011
Dear Mr. Esraelian:

Thank you for your generous donation of
$50,00 (fifty dollars) which you kindly gave to
St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral for a Requiem
Service in memory of your loved ones.

We pray for the eternal repose of their

souls and wish you good health.

With prayers,

Father Yeghishe Gizirian
Canon Sacrist
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